


WORLESTON & DISTRICT PARISH COUNCIL

ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING
held at Worleston Village Hall 7.15pm 20th May 2021

present: Andy Hudson (Chair), John Schofield (Vice Chair), Fred Percival, Peter Jones, Malcolm Holman, Matt Evans, Victoria Higham, Gary Basford, Gary Vernon, Mark Astbury


1. Election of Chairman
It was proposed by Gary Vernon (GV) and seconded by Vicky Higham (VH) that Andy Hudson be relected as Chair.  All Councillors were in agreement.
 
1. Election of Vice Chairman
It was proposed by Gary Vernon (GV) and seconded by Mark Astbury (MA) that John Schofield remain as Vice Chair. All Councillors were in agreement.

1. Election of Responsible Financial Officer
It was proposed by Gary Vernon (GV) and Seconded by Fred Percival (FP) that Helen Exley remain as Responsible Financial Officer.  All Councillors were in agreement.

1. Public Forum
No members of the public were present.


The meeting closed at 7.24pm
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